
 

Welcome!  
 
It is a real pleasure to welcome you and your Group to the 2016 Scout Popcorn Campaign!  
 
I want to personally thank you for your time and energy in promoting Scouts Canada’s #1 
Fundraiser in your group. The Scout Popcorn Campaign plays an essential role in allowing your 
Group to generate the funds needed to provide amazing adventures for your youth. Hats off to 
you for making a difference in the lives of the Scouts in your Group!  
 
The Area Popcorn Coordinators and I are ready to assist you and your Group to have a very 
successful Scout Popcorn Campaign. Please feel free to contact us with questions or assistance 
you may need. We want to help you grow your Popcorn Sales. 
 
This year’s Area Popcorn Coordinators are  
 
Algonquinte     Julie Kimmett  
Kawartha Waterways   Bev Reid 
Lakeshore Ridge    Angelique Ball  
Oshawa     Brenda Swain 
Owasco     Ute Sack 
Trillium Highlands    Elizabeth Peeters  
Whitby     Sandie Barnes 
 
Once again, our annual Scout Popcorn program is popping with some great new products and 
the return of some old favorites! We are confident that everyone will be excited about this 
year’s product line up.  

For more information about this year's flavours, nutrition facts, and helpful tips for your 
campaign, visit www.scouts.ca/popcorn/  

 
Yours in Scouting,  
Victor Woodburne 
White Pine Council, Popcorn Coordinator 

http://www.scouts.ca/popcorn/

